
KILLINGWORTH BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Killingworth Board of Fire Commissioners scheduled for July 

20th, 2023, at 7:00PM., is cancelled. 

The meeting will be rescheduled for August 10th, 2023, at 7:00PM. 

 

Jennifer L. Liptak 

KW Fire Commissioner 

BOFC 

 


